
THE WARRIOR 

Upcoming events ..... 

February 

February 2018 

12th-Booster Club Meeting @6:00pm 

13th-Board Meeting @ 6:00pm 

14th-Valentine's Day• 

19th-23rd- NO SCHOOL-Winter Break 

27th-Board Meeting @ 6:00pm 

Health Office News 

It is not early to be thinking about PreK, if your child will be 
4 years old by December 1st, 2018, they are eligible for 
PreK. Please call the health office to have your child put 

on the list 518-963-4456 ext. 206. 

The flu season is here, check with your health care 
provider If you haven't had your flu vaccine. 

Illness Prevention 

Please remember if your child is ill to keep them home. If 
they have had a fever, they should be 24 hours fever free, 

without medication, before returning to school. If they 
have had nausea, vomiting or diarrhea they should also be 

24 hours without symptoms before returning to school. 

Remember that proper hygiene helps in the 
prevention of spreading germs! 

Booster Club News 

March 10th-We will be hosting the 1st Annual Ralph 
Marcotte 3 vs 3 Basketball Tournament 

March 19th- The Circus is coming to town! 

April 14th-we will be holding our 

Annual 5K / 1 mile Run 

Mark Your Calendars 

Reminder to Parents 

School begins at 8:00am; please do not drop off 
students before 7:45am. 

Dismissal time is at 2:52pm, please be sure 
someone is available to get your child(ren) off the bus. 

With the frigid temperatures outside, 
please be sure your 

child is dressed properly! 

Save the Date-March 10th, 2018 

1st Annual Ralph Marcotte Memorial 3vs3 Basketball Tournament 

Sponsored by the Alumni Association and Booster Club 

$25 per person includes a minimum of 2 games, t-shirt, and a light buffet at Johnny and Zeke's 

*MUST be an out of school WCS alumni (male and female teams can be formed)

*Maximum of 5 players on a team

*MUST have a team name and provide names of participants

Sign Up by calling or texting Cheryl Sweatt @ 518-586-6846




